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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

17th March 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Concentration’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception  Lauren Otterson   Year 1: Muhammed Hussain 
Year 2:  William Morgan-Darnell 

Year 3: Ross Tasker  Year 4:  Finley Wressell  Year 5:  Raven Humphries, Harry Ray, Alisha Hall  Year 6: Aiden Hedley 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 again for best attendance this week!! 
Celebrating Sporting Success 

A huge well done to Hockey Teams agin this week.  Both the Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 teams have played exceptionally well and we are very proud!
Staffing 
We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Pendleton has returned today from Jury Duty.  We are all thrilled to have her back. 

We need your board games and LEGO!
Thanks to your huge genorosity our book sale was a massive success and the children loved it!

Please could you look in the cupboards again and donate any board games or LEGO, that are no longer used, to our Breakfast Club.  All donations would be gratefully received.

Parent Questionnaires 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who responded to our questionnaire this week.  Details of your feedback will be reported next week.
Breakfast Club

To increase security all children attending Breakfast Club now need to be admitted through our foyer door by a member of staff.  This is to allow the door to be closed between staffing.  Many thanks in advance for your cooperation.
Special Educational Needs – keeping you in the picture!
Understanding all of the jargon and acronyms related to Special Educational Needs can be really tricky.  We hope the attached sheet helps!

Mothers’ Day Gift Shop

Look out for our Mother’s Day Gift Shop!  The gifts will be on sale shortly.  All items are £3 each and are ideal for Birthday and Mother’s Day presents.  All of the gifts are gift wrapped.   Watch this space!
Comic Relief Friday 24th March 2017
Red Nose Day is back and to celebrate Comic Relief this year the children have voted to have a ‘red non-uniform day and a whacky hair day!  During the day we will having a red nose hunt.  To help raise money for the charity we ask for a contribution of £1.  Red noses are on sale in the office and the School Council will be selling the red noses in school from Monday 20 March.  Thank you for all your support.  Portobello School Council
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